
Oakhurst Learning Center October Newsletter

  
 
 
EVENTS & DATES: 
 
Monday, October 3rd      Yankee Candle Fundraiser Begins 

Tuesday, October 11th      Fire Truck Comes to Visit! Fire Prevention Week! 

Wednesday, October 12th  No Public School. No VPK Only. OLC is Open. 

Friday, October 14th               Yankee Candle Ends. All Envelopes Due. 

Monday, October 17th   Ms. Serina and Ms. Cassidy’s Class Fall Picnics @ 12:15. See below for details 

Tuesday, October 18th    Mrs. Ashley’s Class Fall Picnics @ 12:15. See below for details 

Wednesday, October 19th  Mrs. Ahern and Ms. Amber’s Class Fall Picnics @ 11:45. See below for details 

Thursday, October 20th  Mrs. Naples and Ms. Jelena’s Class Fall Picnics @ 12:15. See below for details 

Friday, October 21st   Mrs. Santos and Ms. Lisa’s Class Fall Picnics @12:15. See below for details 

Monday, October 31st               Classroom Halloween Parties! Please see 

teacher’s windows for details.  

     
Dear Families, 
 
Fall is coming! Yes it is! YAAAY! Pumpkin pie, chili, sweaters and no humidity! Bring it on! The book fair 
was a great success we received over 100 new books for the school with our proceeds! Thank you so much for 
all of your support! 
 

NEWS FOR ALL  
 

• Friday is yoga day! Yoga has started and the children are loving it! 
 
 

• Please make sure your child has a sweater or jacket labeled with their name in their cubby for the 
changing weather! 
 

• This month we will be having our fall picnic lunches. Bring a lunch for you and your child! No fast food 
please. See the above list of dates and times for each class. We ask for parents only to attend this event. 
Also, please do not park on the church field or in the church lot. Please only use our parking lot and 
come no earlier than ten minutes before the scheduled event to help alleviate parking concerns. Thank 
you for your help and cooperation! 
 

• We have a new cross walk. Please come to a complete stop in front of the crosswalk before proceeding 
forward in your vehicle. This is for the children’s safety.  
 

• We are beginning to implement a new code system for checking your children in and out.  We will be 
stopping parents throughout the month to walk them through the check in and check out system. We will 



be giving each family their own code that DOES NOT CHANGE FOR THE ENTIRE TIME YOU ARE 
HERE!! WHOOHOO!! We ask that you do not share this code with anyone who is not on your 
permanent pick up list.  


